
NMBI Summer Series
A conversation about nursing and midwifery by nurses and midwives

The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Ireland (NMBI) will be co-
hosting a Summer Series event with University College Cork on 
Tuesday, 7 June 2022. 

The panel event will discuss the need to increase community 
and outreach services to children and their families, for the 
continuing delivery of safe, high-quality care in the community. 
Champions for change will highlight their work to date and 
discuss what more can be done to provide health services to 
children closer to and in their homes. A parent of a child who 
uses these services will share his experiences of children’s 
health services. The evening is also an opportunity to hear from 
leading experts in the field of children’s nursing and from NMBI 
representatives on future plans for education in nursing.

This is an in-person event only and is not being 
livestreamed.

You can register to attend on Eventbrite.

The NMBI Summer Series is an opportunity for professionals in both academic and
clinical fields of expertise to come together to discuss the future for nursing and
midwifery, to probe innovations in practice and to examine new ideas.

Children’s Nursing in the Community – Care Closer to Home 
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Children’s Nursing 
in the Community

Date: Tuesday, 7 June 2022
Time: 17:00 to 19:00 
Location: Brookfield Health Science Complex, 
College Road, Cork, T12 AK54

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/306315015457



